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Dear Sir / Madam,              Date: 31.03.2022 

 I wish to inform you that, Prof. Dr. V. Geethalakshmi, Ph.D., has assumed as 

Vice-Chancellor of TNAU on 29
th

 March, 2022. On this occasion Madam  

Vice-Chancellor likes to meet our Press and Media persons on 1
st
 April, 2022.   

Hence, a press meet is arranged on April 01, 2022 (Friday) by 03.00 P.M. at 

Vice-Chancellor’s Committee room, Centenary Building, TNAU, Coimbatore. 

 It is informed that a Reporter & Photographer may kindly be deputed to attend the 

press meet for giving wide publicity through your esteemed Newspaper / Radio / TV.  

 I solicit your kind cooperation. 

  

 Thanking you,  

                   Yours sincerely, 

 

  Public Relations Officer 

To 

The Station Director / Editor / Pgm. Executive  

The Correspondent / News Reporter 


